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Dear Good News Outreach Community, 
 
The summer is ending and the students are returning to school again!  A new school year repre-
sents excitement and a new beginning, yet it can be can also be overwhelming and traumatic.  
Good News Outreach renders services to individuals and families to provide a metaphorical summer 
break from the challenges in their lives resulting in a new beginning that could be overpowering and 
shocking. 
 
The individuals and families we serve deserve a new beginning. We want them to have big dreams 
and prosper because of their unbelievable power and determination. We want them to be healed, 
delivered, and set free to succeed in all that they do. 
 
To better support the individuals and families, we have incorporated the offering of trauma-informed 
training for re-entry participants and trauma-informed therapy for all participants.  
We’re making sure the individuals and families are offered services resulting in a strong start to a 
new life, yet we need your help to ensure resources are here for them throughout their education. 
Please consider making a gift today to help an individual or family spend less time in crisis and more 
time in thriving or volunteering to deliver food to seniors.  
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity! 

Our Food Delivery Program is in 

need of  

VOLUNTEER DELIVERY  

DRIVERS!! 

If interested, please contact us at 

850-692-3301 for more information! 



    Good News Outreach… 

We would like to welcome Nikki Moye  to 
Good News Outreach as our new Re-entry 
Program Manager! 

Maryland Oaks Crossing Program 

Good News Outreach is all about helping 
those in need in the two most basic of all 
needs: food and housing. The food pantry is 
open to the public Wednesdays and Thurs-
days, 9 am—2pm. Food delivery service is 
open to seniors 55 and older. Contact Food 
Program Manager Crystal for info. 

Maryland Oaks Crossing is a two-year, transi-
tional housing program offered through Good 
News Outreach. Forty six mobile home units 
are located off Bicycle Road, Tallahassee. 
Rentals are handled through Property Manag-
ers, Rent With Integrity. For additional info, call 
850-778-2010. 

     Over the years there has been quite a few challenges delaying the re-opening of the Learning 

Center at Maryland Oaks Crossing (MOC). Slow progress has been made, but progress neverthe-

less. As we wait on some things to be approved and fall in place, we are getting things prepared for 

the re-opening. We are excited about the opportunities that re-opening the Learning Center will af-

ford our MOC residents.  

     We have five units repaired in preparation for families. We are in the process of repairing 12 more 

units. This process will be in conducted in phases with estimated completion by the end of 2023.   

 FSU Chapman Medical Group is back resuming their regular service programs and visits, and 

the Food Pantry is still thriving and growing. We look forward to continued success for residents as 

we provide housing security and some much needed services. 

     As far as challenges go, we were struck a blow when a tree fell and damaged some of our play-

ground equipment. Fortunately no one was hurt, but our playground is off limits for now until cleanup 

of downed trees and replacement of damaged equipment can occur.  

     The cost of replacing playground equipment can be costly. We are therefore seeking donations to 

help offset this cost. Though school has resumed, playground activities aid children in a special way. 

Help get our MOC children back on the playground with your generous donation. 

     Thank you! 

Thank you! Thank you! 
Special Thank You For Services Rendered  

 
Terry Thompson of American Curb Appeal 

Suzanne Printy and Good Shepherd Catholic Church 


